
19th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a great week we have had with the change of weather—it was lovely to be 

able to allow our children to play out in the snow on Tuesday! They had a lot of 

fun! Thank you for your support getting your child to school this week despite the 

very cold weather. I know a lot of colds are going around at the minute—hopefully 

with some medicine before school your child does not need to stay off school.  

As part of our Live Simply award actions this year we made beautiful peace chains 

in our Prayer and Liturgy this week. We were reminded to be peacemakers in all 

that we do.  

 



Thank you to Mr Delaney for choosing Holy Spirit for his book launch of 

Blackfriars on Thursday with our Year 6 children. Year 6 can’t wait to start reading 

this text as part of their History and English curriculum this term.  

Year 1 had a fantastic time at the ‘We love books’ reading session at Parr Library 

this week. We are so grateful for all the experiences our children have had at the 

Library—we are really going to miss going there when it closes forever. Thank you 

to all of our parents who joined Year 1 and Mrs Martin at the Library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend, hopefully the  temperatures will increase a 

little!  

Kindest regards  

Miss Sinead Walsh  



Attendance and Punctuality 

Has your child been an attendance and punctuality 

HERO this week? 

 

 

 

Here Everyday  Ready On Time! 

Whole School Attendance Target is 97% 

Reception 93.3% 

Year 1 95.4% 

Year 2 93.5% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4 94.5% 

Year 5 88.7% 

Year 6 91.5% 

Whole school attendance 

this week 
93.1% 

Improve Your Health and 

Wellbeing  

25th January 2024 

1pm—3pm St Philips Centre  

Fleet Lane, Parr  

DAY NAME OF CLUB 
YEAR 

GROUP 
  
MONDAY Gymnastics with Progressive Sports FULL  Y4, Y5 & Y6 

Science Club with Mrs Bradshaw FULL Y1, Y2 & Y3 

  
TUESDAY Y6 SATS / Fun Club with Mrs Philips, Mrs Lamble Y6 

ECO Club with Mrs Sharrock Y4, Y5 

Film / Games Club with Mrs Winders FULL Y1, Y2 & Y3 

  
WEDNESDAY 
  

Dodgeball With Allstars & Miss Johnson FULL Y4, Y5 & Y6 

  
THURSDAY 

Choir with Mr Delaney & Miss Walsh Y2 - Y6 

Phonics Club with Mrs Martin-Henry & Miss Lamb Y1 

After School Clubs This Term. 

Clubs start Monday. Confirmation of place slips were sent home this week.  

A number of clubs have large waiting lists. If your child no longer wants their 

place please let the office know so it can be allocated to another child.  



Diary Dates  

22.01.24 EYFS Teddy Club – 9am Parents Welcome EYFS 

22.01.24 First Holy Communion Preparation Session – 3pm. With Parents 
Holy 

Communicants 

23.01.24 Y6 SATS Meeting for Parents / carers– 3pm Year 6 

24.01.24 
School New Year Mass St Vincent de Paul Church—9am  

Parents / carers  Welcome 
Year 4, 5 and 6 

26.01.24 Year 6 Learn and Share – 9am Parents / carers Welcome Year 6 

26.01.24 Own Clothes day—£1 raising money for school funds Whole School 

28.01.24 Family Mass St Vincent de Paul 9.30am All welcome 

30.01.24 Year 5 Crucial Crew Trip – 9am – 12 Year 5 

30.01.24 Year 2 Learn and Share – 9am Parents / carers  welcome Year 2 

31.01.24 Forest School Day Whole School 

02.02.24 Year 4 Learn and Share 9am Parents Welcome Year 4 

05.02.24 EYFS Chinese New Year Celebration 3pm Parents Welcome EYFS 

06.02.24 Year 3 Learn and Share 9am Parents Welcome Year 3 

09.02.44  Own Clothes Day—Valentine Cinema  £1  Whole School 

09.02.24 School Closes at 3pm for Half Term Whole School 

Dates are Subject to Change. We will notify you of any changes.  

Please regularly check the website, Marvellous me or the newsletter every week 

 

 

 

 

 

PE in Holy Spirit—this week 

Monday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 & Y5 Y6 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Reception, Y1, Y2 , Y3 & Y4 

Friday Y6 

Don’t forget you can buy a PE hoodie from 
Price Buckland our uniform supplier 

PE Zipped Hoodie (pbuniform-online.co.uk)  

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/pe-zipped-hoodie30857a11506.html

